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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Elections PEI opens nominations for School Board Elections  
 
Monday, September 12, 2022 
 
Elections PEI officially opened nominations for trustees in the school board 
elections for the Public Schools Branch (PSB) and La Commission scolaire de 
langue française (CSLF) 
 
The Chief Electoral Officer of PEI; Tim Garrity says, “the nominations are officially 
opened for the school board elections, and if you’re eligible and considering 
running as a candidate to be a school trustee, I invite you to the Elections PEI 
website for your nomination forms and eligibility requirements.” 
 
The PSB is holding an election to vote in one trustee in each of the seven zones, 
with an additional trustee for zone 5 for a total of 8 elected trustees.   
 
The CSLF will elect two trustees in each of zones 1, 3 and 5, and one trustee in 
each of zones 2, 4 and 6 for a total of nine trustees. 
 
There is only a two-week window to become a nominated candidate. Mr. Garrity 
explains “potential candidates have only until Friday September 23, 2022, at 2pm 
sharp, to have their fully completed nomination papers returned to Elections PEI. 
The forms and all nomination information are on our website, or you may also call 
our School Board Elections Bilingual Helpline at (902) 370-5440 or (902) 370-
5441.” 
 
Elections PEI will begin sending out the Mail in Ballot Kits beginning Monday 
September 26, 2022, to the eligible voters who have applied. 
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